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Please see retraction of the matter above in the attached email.
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Botesdale PC

From: SBA <SBA@pkf-littlejohn.com>
Sent: 12 September 2018 20:24
To: Botesdale PC
Cc: SBA
Subject: RE: SF0045 2017/18 AGAR Section 3 External Auditor Report

Dear Ms Jackson-Eve 
 
Thank you for your email. We can confirm that the ‘except for matter’ raised in our external auditor report has 
been raised in error, for which we apologise. We acknowledge that the smaller authority has confirmed that 
there were no acquisitions or movements in fixed assets, during the year to 31 March 2018, affecting the figure 
reported in Section 2, Box 9.   
 
Unfortunately once we have issued our report we are unable to re-issue it. However, please display a copy of 
this email alongside our report for clarification. We will update our records to reflect this change.  
 
Once again we apologise for any inconvenience caused.  
 
 
Kind regards 
 
SBA Team 
For and on behalf of PKF Littlejohn LLP 
T +44 (0) 20 7516 2200  
sba@pkf-littlejohn.com 
 
 
 
 
For and on behalf of
 

PKF Littlejohn LLP 
1 Westferry Circus 
London E14 4HD  
United Kingdom  
www.pkf-littlejohn.com 
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PKF Littlejohn LLP, Chartered Accountants 
The information contained in this communication is confidential and may be legally privileged. It is intended solely for the use
e contents of this information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. 


